From: Shari Turner

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 10:06 AM

To: Budget Committee < BudgetCommittee@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Concerns re: tax increase

Good morning,

I am a home owner in east London and will retire in a year. I cannot understand how the city can justify such large property tax increases. I am a single senior and will be on a fixed income, how can I possibly keep up with these kinds of increases. 20% over 4 years!!! And that is on top of every other service and food and fuel increases. No wonder so many people end up on the street. I've working my whole life only to be faced with a scary prospect ahead. Why can't the city find better ways to cover these costs rather than take the easy way by hitting the tax payer.

Shari Turner Sent from my iPhone